
Attunix
is becoming 
Redapt

What you can expect 
during the transition

We’re thrilled to announce an exciting 
change that will allow us to expand 
our cloud services and provide more 
real solutions to people in need of 
creative, effective problem-solving for 
their business.

attunix.com/redapt

The two companies 
combine officially in
September 2019.



What Does this 
Change Mean?

We’re joining forces to form a single 
company that brings our years of 
experience in engineering cloud business 
solutions to Redapt’s leading position in 
hardware systems integration. 

Since our acquisition by Redapt in 2018, 
we’ve been working on integrating our 
processes with theirs. As we take the final 
steps toward fully merging, we’re also 
changing our name and logo to Redapt 

New look
Same dedication

More productivity

New expertise The answer: not much

New capabilities
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We’ll also be expanding our services 
and capabilities, bringing on more talent 
to scale with our vision for the future. 
Our plan is to broaden Redapt’s cloud 
implementation offerings and our work 
in Azure, engineering new and innovative 
custom solutions for a constantly evolving 
marketplace.

How Does this 
Affect You?

We’ll ensure that this transition is seamless 
for you. In fact, your point of contact won’t 
even change; they’ll just be using a Redapt 
email address instead. 

We’re still dedicated to getting to 
know each client, forming an in-depth 
understanding of the work, and helping 
them overcome their obstacles so that 
they can focus on what matters. Only now 
we’ll be able to provide even support while 
we do it. 

We can’t wait to work with you again in 
the future as Redapt. We’re here to make 
an impact on the way you do business -- 
helping you to be more productive in ways 
that fit your processes, culture, and goals 
-- using the convenience and power of the 
cloud.

Visit our website 
to learn more
attunix.com/redapt
redapt.com


